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November 5, 2020 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DE 18-171 - New Hampshire Transmission, LLC, Petition for Approval of Financing 
Related to Seabrook Substation - Petition to Extend Authorization Period 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

In 2018 New Hampshire Transmission, LLC ("NHT") sought and obtained the approval 
of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ("Commission") for financing related to the 
Seabrook Transmission Substation in the above-captioned docket. In Order No. 26,204 ("the 
Order"), the Commission authorized NHT to enter into a loan agreement with NextEra Capital 
and to issue long-term, secured debt instruments in an aggregate principal amount not to exceed 
$59 million during the two-year period beginning on January 1, 2019 ("the Authorization 
Period"). 

NHT hereby submits an original and six copies of the enclosed Petition requesting 
approval from the Commission to extend the Authorization Period for the financing approved in 
2018 for another two years, through January 1, 2023. NHT is respectfully requesting that the 
Commission grant this extension of the Authorization Period no later than December 24, 2020. 

Please let me know if you have any questions and whether the Commission requires 
anything further from NHT. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

DLP/eac 
cc: Service list in DE 18-171 via email. 
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